
 

People Directorate 
 

Head Teacher: Mr George Docherty 

 
Marr College Dundonald Road Troon KA10 7AB 

Tel: 01292 690022  

Email: marr.mail@south-ayrshire.gov.uk  

Our Ref:    Your Ref:   

Date: 05/02/2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I hope that you and your family continue to be safe and well.  I am writing to update you on important information 
regarding the planned phased return following the February break, the voluntary asymptomatic testing programme 
for schools and a reminder of our upcoming Careers and Options evenings.    
 
Phased Return 
 
Earlier this week the First Minister set out arrangements for a part-time phased return to in-school learning for a 
very limited number of students in S4-6 to complete practical work that is essential for completing national 
qualifications. All other students, with the exception of those already accessing childcare provision, will continue 
with remote learning.  It is intended that there will be no more than 5 - 8% of a secondary school roll physically 
present at any one time for these purposes.  For Marr College, this equates to between 50 – 80 students senior 
students attending per day. Two metre physical distancing for adults and students will be required in school.  
 
Alongside this limited phased return, staff and S4-S6 students attending in school will be offered at-home testing 
two times a week.  It is anticipated that this will commence from Monday 22nd February and specific details will be 
issued to you next week.   
 
Work has already begun on identifying priority subjects and creating practical groupings to ensure 2m distancing 
can be observed in class. We will be in touch with parents and carers next week to confirm arrangements for 
practical subjects.  
 
These decisions will be confirmed by the Scottish Government on Tuesday 16 February - providing sufficient 
progress in tackling the virus has been made. 
 
Remote Learning Survey 
 
Thank you once again to parents and carers who completed our remote learning survey.  An evaluation summary 
can be found here on our school website. I would also like to draw your attention to our updated Health and 
Wellbeing pages, which provide advice for young people as well as signposting to further supports. The new Health 
and Wellbeing pages can be found here. 
 
Careers and Options Information Evenings 
 
A reminder that our Information Evenings for parents and students take place next week.  We are delighted to see 
that so many of you have already registered for these events.  If you have not yet had the opportunity to sign up, 
please follow the links below for the relevant event. 
 

   New S3 – Monday 8th February at 6.30pm S2 Registration Form 

New S4-S6 – Wednesday 10th February at 6.30pm  S3-5 Registration Form 
 
A link to the Zoom meeting will be sent via the email address you provide at the time of registering.  
 
Take care and stay safe. 
 

 
George Docherty 
Head Teacher 

http://www.marr.sayr.sch.uk/covid-19.html
http://www.marr.sayr.sch.uk/mental-health--wellbeing.html
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKdeYkyOvzGpBilXB_315KM1UNjE3ODExT0VTN1RIRFdNSjdVU0VIRkVFRS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKdeYkyOvzGpBilXB_315KM1UNkRRQU8wVTBGSDlBOTRPNDhIUlcxWVlUMC4u

